Non-Sworn Workers in Internal Affairs (IA) Administrative Investigation

The County and the Union agree to meet to discuss and attempt to resolve the issues
around non-sworn workers in IA investigations. The meetings will include Labor
Relations and Union staff to assist in the discussions.

Meetings shall commence as soon as reasonably feasible.
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